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Supervisor Ovitt Determined To 
Make Streets Safer For Children    

 
 
San Bernardino- Fourth District County Supervisor Gary Ovitt applauded the Board of 
Supervisors for approving funding for the installation of a stop sign at the corner of Pamela 
Drive and Cozzens Avenue in the unincorporated area of Chino. 
 
“One of my top priorities as County Supervisor is to make our streets safer for all residents of the 
Fourth District, but especially the children of our community,” Supervisor Ovitt said. 
 
County engineers recently determined that this low cost safety device was necessary due to view 
obstructions at the intersection and the close proximity to Doris Dickerson Elementary School.  
The signage will protect school children walking to and from school, and the motoring public 
from potential auto accidents. 
 
“I am pleased my fellow Supervisors support my commitment to protect our children,” Ovitt 
stated.  
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